LeBoeuf, Sylvain -JLT

From: Marshall, Lamry

Sent: May 23, 2003 1:25 PM

To: Amiro, Peter; Bradford, Rod

Cc: Zamora, Phil

Subject: Diadromous fish in vicinity of Digby Neck quarry
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Red

Phil stopped by this afternoon and indicated that he had talked to each of you re: the above topic. He is now requesting a
few words in writing re: probability of occurrence (and probable months) of any diadromous fish in the vicinity of the
proposed quarry.

Peter, would you pls provide for salmon; Rod for the rest.

Phil's time line is now apparently tight....he would appreciate something early next week ..26..27th?
Thanks, Larry
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